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Dear Parents & Carers,
A few years ago The Willows Parent Focus Group met to discuss the congestion outside
the school main gates.

It was agreed with all parents & carers that a voluntary one way system along Tayfield
Road during the hours of 8.30am — 9.30am and 2.45pm — 3.30pm would be in place.

We understand that many of our present families might not be aware of this agreement.
The arrangements are:

ENTER Tayfield Road via Stoneacre Road (from Portway) or Summerfield Road and EXIT
via Tayfield Road, on to Portway.

Hopefully this will ease the congestion outside the school, the resident’'s homes and also
improve the safety of our children when they arrive and leave school. Please be
considerate of our neighbours and DO NOT block their driveways or their resident parking
areas.

Also, respect restricted parking markings outside school, they are there to keep us all safe.

Due to a staggered start / end to our school day at present, the timings have been extended
as follows:

8:30 a.m. — 9:45a.m. & 2:30 p.m. — 3:45 p.m.
If you arrive at school in a taxi, please inform the driver of the above agreement.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our families in supporting the above
agreement in keeping you all safe.

PLEASE WALK/CYCLE TO SCHOOL WHEN YOU CAN

Kindest regards
Mrs Neild
Parental Involvement Lead
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